
TOWN OF HAMDEN, CONNECTICUT

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY COMMISSION

The Community Development Advisory Commission Meeting scheduled for June 9, 2021 has been 

canceled.

A special meeting of this commission will be held on: June 16, 2021 at 6:30 PM via Zoom. The agenda 

and Zoom information will be made available via the town website.

Submitted by: Alyssa Bussard, Commission Clerk




